Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Drugs, Devices and Cosmetics
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on July 8, 2013, the Division of Drugs, Devices and Cosmetics has received the petition for declaratory statement from Dependable Diabetic and Medical Supply, LLC. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Chapter 499.01, F.S. as it applies to the petitioner.
The petitioner is requesting a determination as to whether they need to have a permit issued by the Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Drugs, Devices and Cosmetics.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Division of Drugs, Devices and Cosmetics, 1940 N. Monroe Street, Suite 26A, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1047, (850)717-1800.

Please refer all comments to: Reggie Dixon, Director Division of Drugs, Devices and Cosmetics 1940 N. Monroe Street, Suite 26A, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1047, website: http://interredesignalpha/dbpr/ddc_division_notices.html.
